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Smith & Earles Charity started the year 2022/2023 with £1.753 in reserve. 
Our Annual Grant was receive from the main charity account for £6.700.
This made a total of £8.453 with which to make our annual grants to year ending 30th September 2023.
The Trustees met for their A.G.M in November 2022. Five of the Trustees were present. The sixth offered his apologies due to work commitments.
It was agreed by the Trustees that, as a similar number of applications for 2021/22 had been received for Grants, the amounts given would therefore remain the same and were as follows:-
22 Single persons each received £150
3 Couples each received £250
Making a total granted of £4.050
The Trustees also made grants to 4 Organizations
These were St Catherine’s Hospice, Venture Week, The Friday Group and                          The Tuesday Tea and Chat.                                                                                                     There are less Organisations now than in previous years, although all of them are suffering from increased costs.
The total in Grants made to these groups was £2100.
The Trustees have also approved an additional grant to be made to the Tuesday Tea & Chat. This is in order for their committee to meet the increased cost in hiring the Parish Hall for monthly meetings and increases in food costs.                                                   It will also enable the committee to take the elderly residents of this group and their carers/friends, on a day trip to Worthing on 13th June this year. Their last outing was pre-Covid in 2019. Tuesday Tea and Chat relies solely on grants in order to provide extras for their members.
This will bring our total outlay in Grants to £6.650.
Having made these grants, a balance of £1.803 is currently available for any further grants should they need to be made. This up to the year ending 30th September 2023

Any further application for a Grant can be made by contacting the Clerk to                Smiths Charity, Mrs Jan Gillespie on 01293 862129 by leaving a message up to 30th September 2023.
